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February 6, 2024

Visalia PD Traffic Unit Investigating Fatal Crash

At approximately 5:39 p.m. this evening, VPD officers and VFD firefighters responded to a single-
vehicle accident at Millcreek Parkway and Manzanita Street in Visalia.

Officers and crews located a single vehicle that had collided with a tree. The driver of the vehicle was
pronounced deceased on scene.

The Visalia PD Traffic Unit responded and is investigating the cause of the collision.




